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We are trying a new layout for our
fortnightly update - we hope you like it!

Please feel free to give us some
feedback on the contact details below.

Staff and Timetable Update - our new
Music teacher starts on Monday 23rd

September.  This will allow all S1 and S2
to have 2 music lessons per week.

Timetables will be updated and printed
for all pupils and issued at House

assemblies on Monday.



Buddy
walk & talk

We held the first Buddy Walk and Talk
of the year on the 13th September.
Senior pupils did a fantastic job of

getting to know their buddies.  Lots of
smiling faces and laughter!

S1 pupils were very proud to present
their Buddy with their Buddy badge.

Wear it with pride! Well done everyone!



S6 Pupils held a Bake Sale in 
aid of MacMillan Cancer today.
Photos and amount raised will

be in our next fortnightly update!
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UCAS Discovery
S6 pupils travelled to

Glasgow on 10th September
to attend the UCAS

Discovery Event, having the
chance to find out more

about what different
Universities offer.

Interested in learning to play Bridge?

Homework Diaries were
issued to all pupils over the
last 2 weeks, if you didn’t

receive one, please see
office staff.

Campbeltown Bridge Club have offered to teach pupils how to play the basics of
Bridge.

Bridge is a card game played worldwide by players of all ages and abilities. Players
play with a partner against other pairs. Some experience of card games is useful

but not essential.
There will an information meeting on Wednesday 25th September in the

Hub/Library Open Area at 3.35pm.
Email for more information: campbeltown.bridgeclub@btinternet.com



Remember!

 Please do not to bring any nuts
or products containing nuts into

school.

Thank you!

What a great place to learn about the environment. S2 Science class
were outside this week learning about sampling techniques.  Check out

the drone footage on our facebook page.



Jack Ralston & Eilidh Osborne
enjoyed a day trip to Hampden on
Tuesday as Young Ambassadors

representing Campbeltown Grammar
School. The day was hosted by

Sportscotland, giving the pupils the
opportunity to take part in various

workshops around school sport & to
understand their role as Young Sports
Ambassadors for this academic year.
We look forward to working with Jack
& Eilidh in the all things sport, health

& well-being.
 

Pictured with Jack & Eilidh, is former
CGS Young Ambassador Josh Arkell
who has continued his volunteering

role with Sportscotland and was part
of the delivery team this year at

Hampden, hosting the conference.
Well done Josh! 



Last week we had our first practice fire drill. 
It is very important that students exit the building quickly via
the nearest fire exit and are registered at the fire assembly

point in their Personal Support classes.
We would appreciate your support in stressing the importance

of our evacuation procedures for the safety of all.

Supported Study has started in different subjects.
Pupils can check with their teachers for more

infromation.
 Attached separately is the SQA timetable for 2025.



Class 2.2 have been on the climbing wall over the last
2 weeks. The rest of S2 have the opportunity for a
climbing wall session before the October holidays.
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